YEAR OF
/ THE HUNTER

August 28, 2000

Mr. Phil Lozano

Tanzania Trophy Expeditions
7768 Rhodes Ave.

North Hollywood, CA 90605-2351

Dear Phil,

It is with great pleasure that we inform you that you have been nominated by the
SCI Board of Directors as a finalist for the International Professional Hunter of the
Year. The Guides and Outfitters Committee has the responsibility of overseeing the
selection process of the Outstanding Professional Hunter Awards. On behalf of this
committee, we would like to take this opportunity to recognize your nomination
You were nominated for this award by a member of the SCI board, who has brought
your involvement in the hunting community to the forefront..

The SCI Outstanding Professional Hunter Award honors professional hunters who
are acknowledged by both peers and clients to be tops in their field. We have
enclosed the 2000 Special Awards Issue, which includes information about this
award on pages 66 and 67. There are two awards given each year, one for the North
American Professional Hunter and one for the International Professional Hunter.
The awards are presented annually at the SCI Hunter’s Convention. This year the
convention will be in Las Vegas, Nevada on January 10-13, 2001 and the awards
ceremony will be held on Wednesday night.

You will be notified of the final selection by late October. All nominees will be
listed in the convention directory, our post convention issue (March/April 2001)
and the December Times. Again, the committee congratulates you on this special
nomination.

Sincerely,

Mike Westad
Chairman, G & O Committee
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